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Please do not repeal the Education Act ethics 2010 
 
As a parent of 4 children, I welcomed the amazing initiative of ethics classes in our primary 
schools . My 2 older children have missed out on this wonderful opportunity and have spent 6 
years stapling the school newsletter whilst scripture classes where in session .  My 2 younger 
children have benefited from a wonderful year of thought provoking  debate and discussion. 
This opportunity should not be denied because of the bigotry of one man.If Fred Nile wants a 
review of these classes let there be a review of the scripture classes as well. I am sure they will 
not stand up with any scrutiny . 

 


